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Board	Members	Evonne	&	David	Cook	
	
Our	club	is	lucky	to	have	this	wonderful	duo	as	board	members.		Evonne	is	an	Officer	on	the	board,	and	
serves	as	Treasurer.		She	has	a	big	job	keeping	all	of	us	on	budget	and	taking	care	of	the	club’s	finances.	
David	is	our	Webmaster	and	heads	up	several	committees	for	the	board.		If	you	haven’t	visited	the	
website,	you	need	to	at	www.villagesbocceclub.com	.		David	keeps	it	updated	with	information	about	
tournaments,	history,	photos	and	so	much	more	about	our	club.		Both	Evonne	and	David	are	quite	active	
in	our	club	and	other	various	club	here	in	the	Villages	and	they	enjoy	spending	time	with	family	and	
friends.			
Thank	you	to	two	dedicated	members	in	our	club.	
	
A	Special	Membership	Meeting	is	planned	for	Monday,	April	29th	at	Foothill	Center	from	1	to	3	p.m.		
Members	will	be	voting	on	the	club’s	revised	Bylaws,	receiving	an	update	on	Board	activities	since	
January	and	VP,	Wayne	Weiler	will	make	a	presentation	and	answer	questions	regarding	a	potential	3rd	
court.		You	don’t	want	to	miss	this	important	meeting.		You	must	be	a	member	to	attend.	
Members	will	be	treated	to	an	“Ice	Cream	Social”	following	the	meeting.		
	
	
The	Spring	Round	Robin	will	start	on	Monday,	May	6th	for	7	weeks.		There	are	still	a	few	openings	for	
players.		Contact	Tony	at	408-799-9668	or	email	at	tonyorlando49@yahoo.com.	
	
This	year,	for	the	first	time,	our	club	is	offering	a	Saturday	only	tournament.		The	Boccivolo	(Flying	Balls)	
Tournament	will	start	on	Saturday,	May	25th.		Signups	can	be	made	on	our	club’s	website,	email	
tonyorlando49@yahoo.com	or	at	the	kiosk	at	the	courts.		Deadline	is	May	20th,	so	don’t	delay	and	sign	
up.		This	tournament	is	a	Mixer	format.		This	promises	to	be	a	fun	tournament.	
	
	


